From: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 1:49 PM EDT

To: CountyBoard <countyboard@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: Letter of Support for Amazon Incentives
Attachment(s): "ArlCo Support for AMZN lir signed 3.14.19.pdf"

Chair Dorsey and County Board members,

| wanted to share our letter of support for the incentive package that is proposed and will be voted on tomorrow (or Tuesday). We
strongly believe that the 14 to 1 return on Arlington’s investment is compelling for the County, and the diversification of our local
economy by bringing Amazon here will lead to a healthier future for the entire region. As always, we appreciate your leadership and
partnership on all that we are doing together.

Best, Andy

Andrew VanHorn | EVP, Development

JBG Smith

240.333.3815 direct | 202.257.1014 mobile
avanhorn@jbgsmith.com
JBGSMITH.COM
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